Dear Colleagues, hello! And thanks again for engaging so generously with *Enhancing Catholic School Identity* (ECSI). I have very happy news for you!! From tonight, Feb 12th there are only **3 sleeps** until the ECSI Survey opens for your welcome and essential participation!! *I know* – the excitement is almost overwhelming. If you need support to manage the wait time, please contact *Allan Hutchison*.

The ECSI Survey opens for you **Feb 15th** and will be available for you until **Thursday April 1st** (This is Holy Thursday in the week leading to Easter - and this is not an April Fool's Day trick (2)).

Here is the information you will need and please don't wait until the last day to go online.

Research project: ECSI Victoria 2021 Research **Group name:** Catholic Education Office Ballarat 2021

Direct link: https://www.ecsi.site/au/user/

Password (Login): **Ghj654**Click: **New User**Survey Access Code: **v2T85w**

Click: Register with this research group

Survey Group Code: **i0076** (you may not need this)

Hints for completing the Survey

- Save the personal password and login code that will be sent to you as part of your registration.
- Save your personal results for each survey as you complete each one.
- ♥ When asked to reflect upon your school think Catholic Education Ballarat as a whole, and not just your team in particular.
- Answer questions spontaneously. Don't overthink your responses.
- Be honest. Your personal responses are anonymous.
- ♥ If a previous experience with the Survey has been slightly nightmarish resist sharing.
- Complete your Survey and simultaneously snack for energy!
- ♥ If at a point where you've had enough, *STOP*. Log out and log back in when ready to resume.
- ♥ Please don't wait till April 1st to complete the Survey.
- ♥ If you'd like to discuss your Survey findings you're welcome to discuss them confidentially with me.
- **▼ The Process:** Go to https://www.ecsi.site/au/user/ follow directions and enjoy!

